GREG HUNT mp

MEMBER FOR FLINDERS

MINISTER FOR HEALTH
MINISTER FOR SPORT

Wednesday, 6 September 2017

Chair of Public Works
Mr Buchholz,

Re: Explosive Ordnance Logistic Reform Program projects: works proposed at
explosive ordnance depot Cerberus

Dear Mr Buchholz,

I am writing today to offer my support for the planned works at the explosive
ordnance depot Cerberus, Hastings. The works proposed under Project 0056
Explosive Ordnance Logistic Reform Program (EOLRP) are awaiting Parliamentary
approval.

My office recently received a detailed briefing from Lieutenant Colonel PG Sims on
the proposed works in my electorate of Flinders.

The EOLRP project is anticipated to create prospective employment opportunities
within the construction sector and related support sectors around the depot, which
would be particularly beneficial to Hastings and the surrounding region.

Following the meeting with Lieutenant Colonel PG Sims,  am confident that the
project will continue to improve the Australian Defence Force operations and
training capabilities here at Cerberus.

I am happy to endorse this proposal and provide my full support for the project.

Yours sincerely,

GREG HUNT MP
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